



Dear Members

Over the past year we have had a generous number of new members joining our hunt. It is exciting that our memberships are growing and our tradition of Fox Hunting will continue to be strong. With more riding members and social members we will enjoy the steep tradition of Fox Hunting.

Thanks to everyone that has contributed to our growth. With that being said, we need to create a standard process for new members applying to Princess Anne Hunt.

If you need a Membership Application, click here, this will take you to the new improved application which you can print and send when complete with forms and fees check to Christine Sweet. If you need to know the process of applying for membership for an interested guest, click here.

We also want to make it easy for you to find the Membership Roster, click here, this roster will be updated twice a year and added to the home page of the website. If you need “real time” contacts of members you must go to the website and log in to get the most current information.

Please let me know how I can help you navigate our website or an application for a new member.

Christine Sweet
3199 Quinton Park Trail
Quinton, VA 23141

Chrissweet3894@aol.com

804 381 1462

















Membership Application Process
· A new member needs to be invited to join preferably by a current member or past member in good standing. It is preferred for them to come out to hunt activities including social events, meetings, walking the hounds, and watching a hunt. And riding in a hunt is always welcomed!

· If a candidate shows interest in becoming a member. They must have a sponsor. This person would be current member and to make sure that the application process is complete and are introduced to Masters and Board Members. 


· Christine Sweet will be handling the application process. Once the application is received the application will go before the board and the board will vote on the incoming member.

· Once the candidate is approved by the Board a welcoming email from the website will be sent. They will also receive a welcome letter along with the book Riding to the Hounds.


· After that process the treasurer will set them up in AR payment system which is QuickBooks. They will be set up in our membership/event system which our website, Wild Apricot.

· A Membership Roster. and a Membership Application will be available on the Homepage of the PAH website. You will find it under Membership. You can also go to our website and find a contact in the contact or member list.

· If a current member wants to upgrade, downgrade or resign, they must do it in writing to the Treasurer, Debbie Hackman (dhackman@me.com) and Membership Chair, Christine Sweet (chrissweet3943@aol.com)


